
 

January 30th, 2020 

 

Dear Creeker Families, 

 

Pink Shirt Day is coming up on Wednesday, February 26th.  This is a day that we 

celebrate kindness and we wear pink to show our support.  This year, we are 

participating in a school fundraiser that allows families to purchase a pink kindness 

t-shirt and support our school at the same time.  Each t-shirt costs $10.00 and $3.00 

from every shirt ordered comes back to our school to fund a kindness-centered 

purchase!  T-shirts are available in both children and adult sizes. French or English.  

Please complete the order form below to the school no later than Friday, February 7th, 

2020.  Payments should be remitted through cashless schools.  Sorry, we will not be 

able to accept late orders due to shipping.  Thank you for supporting our school! 

 


